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Notice to Community and Patients:
Emergency Department Renovation
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We are committed to providing the best possible care and facilities for our patients. As part
of this commitment, a section of our Emergency Department will be temporarily closed for
remodeling and upgrades.

INFORMATION ABOUT RENOVATION

Phase One Construction Dates: Reason: Remodeling and upgrading to

July 20 to September 19, 2024 enhance our facilities and services

Phase Two Construction Dates: Impact on Services:

September 20 to November 1, 2024 During this period, we anticipate longer
wait times for emergency services. We

Affected Area: The southwest section of understand that this may cause

the former Emergency Department. inconvenience, and we sincerely apologize

for any disruption this may cause.
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We kindly ask for your patience and understanding during this time. Our team is dedicated
to minimizing the impact on your experience and ensuring the highest standard of care
remains uninterrupted.

Thank you for your cooperation and support as we work to improve our services for you.
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Tuba City

Regional Health Care Corporation



